
Aston, Rosario@Waterboards 
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Dear Mr Aston, 

Art Munson <art.munson@gmail.com> 
Sunday, July 29, 2018 4:15 PM 
Aston, Rosario@Waterboards 
Shut down of NRG pumps - Channel Islands Harbor. 

A neighbor of mine pointed out the following in an e-mail that he had sent you. 

"As you know, the NRG pumps were shut down in March, and many of us believe that the shutdown contributed to t~e 
poor water quality in our harbor during the recent red tide. While the water clarity issue seems to be subsiding and 
oxygen levels are coming up (even before the addition of 4-aeration units in Seabridge), I think that we are staring at a 
continuing problem that will get worse over time." 

As someone who is a resident I can attest to the the problem the harbor suffered a month or so ago. In our 6 years of 
living here we had never witnessed such an event before. I hope you consider some options so that we may maintain a 
healthy harbor for now and future generations. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Art Munson 
Seabridge - Channel Islands Harbor 
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